BLAIR, NE - At its May Board of Directors meeting, the Washington County Community Foundation elected Chris Bilau as its new Board President. Bilau, who previously served as Vice President, succeeds Milt Heinrich, whose term as President recently concluded. Heinrich will continue to serve on the Board.
Chris Bilau, a resident of Blair, brings extensive leadership and development experience to the role. He is a partner at Project Advocates, a project management firm based in Omaha.
Also elected during the May meeting was Joel Bacon, who will serve as Vice President. Bacon is Market President of RVR Bank in Blair and a committed community member.
“We’re incredibly grateful for Milt Heinrich’s service and leadership during his term as President,” said Executive Director of the Foundation, Molly Dahlgren. “As Chris takes the helm and Joel joins the officer team, we are confident in the continued strength and growth of our mission.”
The Washington County Community Foundation is dedicated to improving the quality of life in Washington County and beyond. Its mission is to build permanent endowments and provide philanthropic leadership that enables donors to make lasting investments in their communities.
For more information about the Foundation and its work, visit www.washcocommfoundation.org or contact the office at 402-426-8989.

